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Dear Student 
  
Thank you all for your unwavering approach over the last week, as this unusual situation has developed. 
 
We now move into a period where we will not be in daily ‘face to face contact’ for a time.  That in reality, 
changes nothing about how we operate as a community, please can I implore you to ensure that no member 
of our school community is left behind.  Consider our online study groups, including as many people as 
possible, encouraging others to join our online community and include study too. 
 
During these times, what we stand for as a school community defines us more than ever, it’s almost as 
though our school motto was written exactly for this situation, COR UNUM VIA UNA One Heart, one way. 
 
Stay safe online together. 
  
Cor unum, via una 
 
 
 
  
Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 
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